
Thank A Teacher Classroom Grant Application Process 

The Decatur County Community Foundation recognizes and supports the 
improvement of educational opportunities throughout our community through 
scholarships and grants. In an effort to motivate further learning, the 
Foundation is now offering the “Thank a Teacher Classroom Grant” 
opportunity.   

These grants recognize that there are times when teachers have innovative 
classroom ideas, but cannot complete them due to budgetary constraints. This 
grant process will allow teachers to do those different projects. 

 The maximum amount that may be requested is $400
 Grants are for projects that enhance or supplement the teacher’s 

curriculum
 Grant requests will be awarded on merit and availability of funds
 One grant per teacher per school year 

If you believe your school has a request that fits within the Foundation’s 
funding scope, the scholarship committee asks you to submit a Classroom 
Grant Application to the Decatur County Community Foundation by the 
deadlines below. We will respond in writing to all grant requests.   

Applications must be received by the following dates in order to be 
considered:  

October 1 and February 1 

Please contact the Foundation office if you have questions regarding the grant 
process.  In addition to the office contact information listed above, you may 
reach the Foundation by e-mail at contact@dccfound.org.   Thank you for 
your interest in the Decatur County Community Foundation grants programs.   


